Correspondence Between
Staff and Applicant
Approval Letter



Acevedo, Alex

From: Curtis, Tim

Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 2:41 PM

To: Steinke, Casey; Acevedo, Alex; Castro, Lorraine
Subject: FW: Rose Lane Commercial Parcel

For file to keep open.
Thanks,
Tim Curtis

From: Michele Hammond [mailto:mh@berryriddell.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 8:20 AM

To: Bloemberg, Greg
Cc: Curtis, Tim
Subject: Re: Rose Lane Commercial Parcel

Much appreciated!!

Sent from my iPhone

This message and any of the attached documents contain information from Berry Riddell LLC that may be confidential
and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute, or use this information, and
no privilege has been waived by your inadvertent receipt. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify
the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message. Thank you.

On Apr 6, 2017, at 8:16 AM, Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@Scottsdaleaz.gov> wrote:

Michele,

This is fine. Thanks for letting me know. | will add this e-mail to the file and keep the cases active.

GQreg Blogmberg

Senior Planner

Current Planning

City of Scottsdale

¢g-mail: gblogmberg®scottsdalgaz.gov
phong: 480-312-4306

From: Michele Hammond [mailto:mh@berryriddell.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 8:10 AM

To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: Rose Lane Commercial Parcel

Hi Greg:

| left you a voicemail regarding cases 9-GP-2016 and 22-ZN-2016. We respectfully ask for an extension
on the 1* review letter that was issued on October 7, 2016 (keeping the case active) beyond the 180
days that is mention is the last paragraph of the letter. We intend to resubmit in the next two

weeks. Please let me know if this is acceptable to City Staff.



Much appreciated!

Mickele Harmmornd
Principal Planner

BERRY RIDDELL LIC

6750 E. Camelback Road, Suite 100
Scottsdale, Arizona 85251
602-463-4081 cell

480-385-2753 direct

480-385-2757 fax
mh@berryriddell.com

This message and any of the attached documents contain information from Berry Riddell LLC that may be
confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute, or use this
information, and no privilege has been waived by your inadvertent receipt. If you have received this transmission
in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message. Thank you.



